Hello my name is Mariko Kinumoto. 
I am a Speech Therapist in Japan. 

I learned about the "Sherborne Developmental Movement" at a workshop held in Japan in 1993. 
　Since then, in order to improve the ability of children with autism and intellectual 　disabilities to recognize themselves and others, communicate with others, and 　understand the concept of language, I have been training in and developing my understanding of Sherborne Developmental Movement. I am incorporating the activities and exeriences of the "Sherborne Developmental Movement" in my work. 

